
From: Melissa Schmit [mailto:melissa@geronimoenergy.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 4:13 PM 
To: Johnson, Scott 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Crocker Wind Farm - WAPA Microwave Path Review 

Hello Scott, 

Thank you for the call earlier this week on WAPA's process for evaluating microwave paths. As we discussed, I have 

attached shapefiles of the Crocker Wind Farm (located in Clark County, SD} preliminary turbine locations and a KMZ of 

the project boundary. Turbine locations have the potential to shift within 500 feet or so pending the completion of 

environmental studies. The maximum rotor diameter for the turbines would be 136 meters. 

Please let me know if you foresee any issues with the three paths that cross the project boundary from the Clark 
Repeater. 

Thank you, 

Melissa Schmit 

Senior Permitting Specialist 

7650 Edinborough Way, Suite 725 

Edina, MN 55435 

Main: 952.988.9000 

Direct. 612.259.3095 

Cell: 952.237.3656 
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